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Year 5 Newsletter – Friday 1st March 2024 

 

Maths 

This week we have continued our unit, Fractions, Decimals and Percentages. The children 

have been rounding decimals to the nearest whole number and decimal place, and ordering 

and comparing decimals. 

 

English 
In Reading, our class book is ‘Checkmates’. The classes have delved into the rules of chess, 
how it makes them feel, and retrieved information from the book about chess. If you would 
like to play chess at home, visit www.chess.com 

 
 

Homework 
As usual, homework is due in the Monday after it is handed out. The next homework is due 
in on the 4th March. 

 

 

Reading 
Please can you keep a check on your child’s reading record, making sure it is filled in as 
much as possible, and signed each week. If your child does not have a reading record, or 
has lost it, please notify the class teacher as soon as possible so we can find a replacement. 

 

 

Jodrell Bank Trip 
All payment for this trip is to be made by the 22nd March – via ParentPay. The cost is 
£18.50. If you have any concerns please speak to Mrs Holland.  
If your child receives a free school meal, please also speak with Mrs Holland no later than 
the 22nd March is you would like school to provide your child with a packed lunch. 
 
Mrs Westwood and Miss Caine 


